

Highland District Council 1978 Ford Parkway Saint Paul, Minnesota 55116 651-695-4005 Fax 651-695-4019

Email: hdc@visi.com

Building a More Vibrant, Welcoming, and Safe Neighborhood

Resolution in Support of Ward 3 Design Standards

- WHEREAS, the Saint Paul City Council requested a study of the Residential Design Standards in August of 2014 and the Planning and Economic Development approved a study of Ward 3 residential Design Standards; and
- WHEREAS, the Highland District Council discussed this issue at the Community Development Committee (CDC) meetings on May 20, 2014 and August 19th, 2014 and held Community input meetings with City Planner, Mike Richardson, on October 13, 2014, January 20, 2015 and March 18, 2015; therefore,
- BE IT RESOLVED, that the Highland District Council supports residential design standards as put forth by city staff, and
- BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that the Highland District Council advocates that the Residential Design Standards be applied city wide, and
- BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that the Highland District Council advocates for DSI staffing and funding for enforcement of the City of St Paul's zoning code.

Approved on May 1, 2015 By the Highland District Council Board of Directors